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Comments: South Red Bird Wildlife Enhancement Project

To whom it may concern,

Please reconsider the logging plan for the Daniel Boone National Forest! The beauty of the trees and mountains
is a national treasure and source of pride to all who see it. As you are entrusted with the management of these
forests, I truly hope that you can find a less destructive way to ensure the health of the forest. To continue with
these plans would be devastating to so many.

Thank you for your concern,

Karen Squire

Sent from my iPhone



